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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The Board of Elevator Regulations (“Board”) is mandated by M.G.L. c. 143, §69 to hold a public hearing 

for the purpose of allowing interested parties to submit proposals for altering the regulations governing 

elevator construction, operation and inspection (524 CMR 1.00 to 38.00).  Pursuant to this requirement, 

the Board is inviting interested members of the public to attend an open forum to provide input with 

regards to topics and possible changes the Board should consider in future regulatory amendments.   

 

The existing regulations are available online at this link:   

http://www.mass.gov/ocabr/government/oca-agencies/dpl-lp/opsi/consumer-prot-and-bus-lic/license-

type/elevators/elevator-laws-and-regulations.html 

 

The Board is also pleased to note that previously proposed changes to the elevator code are expected to be 

going into effect in the near future.  Accordingly, please check the Board’s website prior to the public 

hearing as the content is expected to change.   

 

When:   Wednesday, May 2, 2018 

10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

 

Where*:  1000 Washington Street  

Boston, MA 02118  

1st floor, Room 1E  

 

In addition to the public hearing itself, the Board welcomes the submission of written comments prior to 

the meeting, which can be sent by first-class mail or by e-mail to: ruthy.barros@mass.gov. 

To ensure adequate time for Board review, submissions should be sent to the Board prior to April 27
th
.  

Questions on this meeting should be directed to the Board office, which can be reached at (617) 727-

3200. 

 

* 1000 Washington Street is an 11-story office building located on the corner of Washington Street and 

Herald Street in Boston. There is a parking garage below the building. The entrance to the parking garage 

is on Harrison Avenue.  If you are using a GPS system, the Division recommends you utilize the address 

of the parking garage:  321 Harrison Avenue, Boston, MA 

 

NOTE THAT PHOTO IDENTIFICATION IS REQUIRED OF ALL PERSONS ENTERING 1000 

WASHINGTON STREET. 
 

Reasonable accommodations or modifications will be provided to enable individuals with disabilities to 

participate in this meeting. All requests should be submitted to Cheryl Yebba at (617)-727-2099 no later 

than one (1) week prior to the meeting. While the Board of Elevator Regulations will attempt to honor all 

requests, those requests received after that date may not be provided due to feasibility. 

 


